== Lightfoot

NEWS & INSIGHTS

LIGHTFOOT, FRANKLIN & WHITE WELCOMES THREE NEW ASSOCIATES TO BIRMINGHAM
OFFICE

September 25, 2018

BIRMINGHAM, Ala. (September 26, 2018) — Lightfoot, Franklin & White LLC is proud to welcome three new
attorneys as associates in the firm’s Birmingham office.

Christine Gwinn-Ross is a graduate of Georgetown University Law Center where she was a Legal Research
and Writing Law Fellow. She is a former Lightfoot summer associate and clerked for the Honorable Gray M.
Borden of the U.S. District Court for the Middle District of Alabama. Gwinn-Ross previously interned with the U.S.
Attorney’s Office in the Middle District of Alabama and with the Child Exploitation & Obscenity Section of the U.S.
Department of Justice Criminal Division in Washington, D.C.

Amber N. Hall graduated from the University of Alabama School of Law where she won the John A. Campbell
Moot Court Board Competition and was Editor-in-Chief for The Journal of the Legal Profession, Vol. 42. Hall is a
former Lightfoot summer associate and clerked for the University of Alabama System’s Office of Risk
Management.

Clint R. South has served as a law clerk to federal judges at the trial and appellate levels, and was a litigation
associate at a large law firm in Atlanta, Georgia. Before law school, South spent three years preparing and
prosecuting patent applications and appeals as a patent agent. He also holds a Ph.D. in chemistry, focusing his
graduate research on organic, polymer and materials chemistry.
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